
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: July 10, 2024 No:  24-023 
 
SUBJECT:  CBP Morgan City (Houma) Phone Outage  
 
Notification to the New Orleans Trade Community that telephones are temporarily 
inoperable at CBP office in the Port of Morgan City’s Houma office.  The vendor is 
working to restore telephone service as soon as possible.  
 
If you need to reach a CBP officer in the Port of Morgan City’s Houma office, please use 
the following number and /or email address: 
 

• Operations / Trade / Marine Desk: (504) 756-8097 
• Email: bayouports@cbp.dhs.gov  

 
In Port Director Andras’ absence, any questions regarding this notice may be directed to Watch 
Commander Michael Carmouche at  Michael.A.Carmouche@cbp.dhs.gov.  
 
 
 

Michael Carmouche 
Michael Carmouche 
Watch Commander 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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